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GOVERNOR’S
COUNCIL

Ann Richards School Foundation

December 9, 2019
Constantin Poindexter

Dear Constantin,

On behalf of the Ann Richards School Foundation, thank you for your recent donation of $1,000,
which qualifies you for the Governor’s Council, our giving society for donors who contribute $1,000
or more annually.

The Governor’s Council recognizes the generous support of donors like you, without whom
enrichment programs at the Ann Richards School for Young Women Leaders would not be possible.
As a Governor’s Council member, you are ensuring that Governor Ann Richards’ legacy continues to
make a real and lasting impact on our students’ lives.

Your gift empowers young women from economically disadvantaged backgrounds and support
school enrichment programs: STEM curriculum to prepare our girls to become leaders in careers
where women are traditionally under-represented; college visits, advising and parent
programming to help each student find her best college fit; and professional development to keep
our teachers on the cutting edge of innovative learning.

As a Governor’s Council member, you will be recognized for your generosity on our website and
donor wall. You also will receive invitations to engage with our young women through Governor’s
Council events and other Ann Richards School activities.

Thank you again for enabling our students to gain the confidence and skills to apply, attend and
graduate from college. Together, we are supporting Governor Ann Richards’ legacy by creating
opportunities for confident and committed young women who will, one day, change the world.

Best regards,
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Jennifer Long, Executive Director |
Ann Richards School Foundation W W W

é@ﬂﬂ\l



